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Comments: I am strongly opposed to the installation of smart electricity meters that emit 
radiofrequency radiation because there are many risks involved, including fires that have been linked 
to them and the countless RF radiation cases linked to it affecting health as a Class 2B carcinogen. 
 
Radiation-emitting smart meters are also problematic for people with electromagnetic 
hypersensitivity, and considering the previous (non-smart) meters didn't have this effect it begs the 
question of why these harmful meters are being pushed upon the Australian population. 
 
I also do not consent to any electricity company  collecting data about my electricity usage and 
sharing it with third parties without my written consent. Hackers leak private data every day and no 
company's database is ever truly safe. 
 
Futhermore, shouldn't legislation require electricity companies to have insurance that covers them 
to compensate customers for any harm caused by wireless smart meters? Shouldn't legislation must 
be changed to require electricity companies to obtain written consent for sharing data obtained by 
their smart meters? 
 
I have attached a PDF of some cases and studies related to the reported biological effects from 
radiofrequency radiation at low-intensity exposure. 


























